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  825 NE Multnomah, Ste. 1600

    Portland, OR 97232

February 15, 2006
Stephen Larson - Executive Director

California Public Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 5222

San Francisco, California  94102-3298

RE:
PacifiCorp's (U-901-E) 


Report on System Reliability as required by D.96-09-045


A.94-12-005 / I.95-02-015

Enclosed for filing is a copy of PacifiCorp’s (dba, Pacific Power & Light Company) report on system reliability, using the indices developed in Appendix A of D.96-09-045.  

Should you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Heidemarie Caswell, Network Performance Manager, at (503) 813-6126.

Sincerely,

Doug Bennion
Managing Director

Enclosure

c:
ALJ Kim Malcom - CPUC 

Brian Schumacher - CPUC 


Mark Ziering - CPUC


David K. Lee – CPUC

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITES COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA

Application of Pacific Gas and Electric
)

Company for Authority, Among Other
)

Things, to Decrease Its Rates and Charges
)
Application 94-12-005

for Electric and Gas Service, and Increase
)
(Filed December 9, 1994)

Rates and Charges for Pipeline Expansion
)

Service.




)

____________________________________

Commission Order Instituting

)

Investigation into the Rates, Charges, 
)

Service and Practices of Pacific

)
I.95-02-015

Gas and Electric Company.


)
(Filed February 22, 1995)
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FOR CALENDAR YEAR 2005
PacifiCorp

February 15, 2006
